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Global EpiPen Recall

Mylan has announced a voluntary recall of EpiPen and EpiPen Jr auto-injectors.
The recall is due to a defective part that may result in the device failing to inject

the life-saving medication epinephrine.

A list of affected products follows. All student EpiPens at school have been

checked and parents have been notified.

If you think you may be impacted by this recall, it is very important that you first
contact Stericycle at 877-650-3494. Stericycle’s hours of operation are Monday-

Friday 8 a.m.-10 p.m. ET, and Saturday and Sunday 8 a.m.-5 p.m. ET.

Product/Dosage

EpiPen Jr Auto-Injector, 0.15 mg
EpiPen Jr Auto-Injector, 0.15 mg
EpiPen Auto-Injector, 0.3 mg
EpiPen Auto-Injector, 0.3 mg
EpiPen Jr Auto-Injector, 0.15 mg
EpiPen Auto-Injector, 0.3 mg
EpiPen Auto-Injector, 0.3 mg
EpiPen Auto-Injector, 0.3 mg
EpiPen Auto-Injector, 0.3 mg
EpiPen Auto-Injector, 0.3 mg
EpiPen Auto-Injector, 0.3 mg
EpiPen Auto-Injector, 0.3 mg
EpiPen Auto-Injector, 0.3 mg

References:
http://www.mylan.com/epipenrecall

NDC Number
49502-501-02
49502-501-02
49502-500-02
49502-500-02
49502-501-02
49502-500-02
49502-500-02
49502-500-02
49502-500-02
49502-500-02
49502-500-02
49502-500-02
49502-500-02

Lot Number

5GN767

5GN773

5GM631
5GM640
6GN215

6GMO082
6GMO072
6GMO081
6GMO088
6GM199
6GMO091
6GM198
6GMO087

Expiration Date
April 2017

April 2017

April 2017

May 2017
September 2017
September 2017
September 2017
September 2017
October 2017
October 2017
October 2017
October 2017
October 2017

https://www.fda.gov/newsevents/newsroom/pressannouncements/ucm550170.

htm



